
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Tuesday, 24 May 2016 9:27 AM 
To: Kate Pennicott; Dan Williams; Lucy Fennelly; Joel Butler 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: AM2014/229 and AM2015/6 - Higher Education Industry—Academic Staff—Award 2010  

 
Dear Parties,  
 
I write on behalf of Justice Ross and advise that the recent correspondence received (Bond 
University: 16 May and 23 May 2016; BUASA: 19 May 2016)  in relation to the Higher Education 
Industry—Academic Staff—Award 2010 (matter AM2014/229) has been forwarded to the AM2015/6 
Full Bench for attention in relation to the substantive matters.  
 
I also write to advise that Bond University may be heard at the Group 3 award hearings, scheduled 
for 6 and 7 June 2016, in relation to the technical and drafting matters. The notice of listing and 
schedule in relation to the 6 and 7 June hearings will be issued by the end of the week. 
 
Regards, 
 
MIRIAM HENRY 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4645 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am2014229-corr-bu-160516.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am2014229andam20156-corr-bond-230516.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am2014229-corr-busa-190516.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/awards-and-agreements/modern-award-reviews/4-yearly-review/award-stage/award-review-documents/MA000006?m=AM2014/229
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

